
Notice of Open House

June 19, 2017 

City of Camas to Host an Open House on the NW Camas Meadows Drive/NW Larkspur Street 

Improvements Project.  The Open House will be held on Tuesday, July 11, 2017, from 5:30 p.m. – 

7:00 p.m. at Camas Fire Station 42 located at 4321 NW Parker St., Camas, WA 98607. 

The City of Camas invites the public to an Open House to learn about the City’s plan to widen NW 

Larkspur Street between NW Lake Road and the existing barricade at the north end.  The road widening project 

will include construction of left turn lanes, bike lanes, sidewalks, median, stormwater, utilities, illumination and 

signal modifications.  The City will also have information available on the Parklands Development and the Village 

at Camas Meadows Development projects, which will jointly be extending NW Larkspur Street to connect to 

Camas Meadows Drive.  

The Open House will be an informal, drop-in style event, with staff available at information displays to 

discuss the project and answer questions throughout the duration.  The public is invited to attend at any 

time between 5:30 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.  The Open House will be held at the Camas Fire Station 42 in the 

Community Conference Room.  Please enter using the front (east) entrance to the facility. 

Project Background 

The City successfully applied for a Transportation Improvement Board Fuel Tax grant for this roadway 

improvement project.  This project will provide a new network connection and complete the gap between 

NW Lake Road and NW Payne Street.  The goal of the project is to improve safety and accessibility for 

pedestrian, bicyclists, and motorists.  The project is being funded through a combination of local and state 

funds.  The total cost will be approximately $4,375,000. 

Project Construction 

Construction is anticipated to commence in the summer of 2018 and be completed in 2019.  Traffic delays 

should be expected.   

Contacts 

If you are unable to attend the Open House or would like additional information, please contact James 

“Curleigh” Carothers, Engineering Manager/City Engineer, at (360) 817-7230 or 

jcarothers@cityofcamas.us.   

The City of Camas welcomes and encourages the participation of all of its citizens.  Efforts will be made 

to ensure that persons with special needs are accommodated or to provide translation services for non-

English speaking persons.  To request assistance, please contact the City of Camas at (360) 834-6864 or 

visit our web site at www.cityofcamas.us at least three (3) working days prior to the Open House. 
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